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April 7, 2009
Dear Houyse Fisheries Commirtee:

I'would like to voice my support for Mr. Brent J. ohnson for a seat on the Alaska
Board of Fisheries. :

I believe he would make an excellent choice and would be an asset to the Board of
Fish and to the State of Alaska.

Sincerely, ‘

John L, Murray, F/V Loran
224 Observatory Street
Sitka, AK 99835

cc: Sen. Stedman
Rep. Wilson




